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I am very concerned about the safety of the neighborhood, particularly as there are three schools
very close by, one right across the street from Gabriel Park. Unlike downtown and other areas, this
is a residential area where children as well as adults use Gabriel Park. Please, do not vote to allow
camping in Gabriel Park, this bandaid is not a solution. However, it does cause additional problems.
Thank you for your consideration, our neighborhood associations did not have much of a head's up
at all before this would be presented for a vote. Margot Blair Constituent and Neighbor.
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